
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Natasha Smith 
Sustainable Energy Policy Team 
Ofgem 
9 Millbank 
London 
SW1P 3GE 

29 October 2014 
 
 
 
 
Dear Natasha, 
 
Proposal to modify the electricity supply licence Standard Licence Conditions 
(SLCs) by inserting a new condition, SLC 21D  
 
We are pleased to provide comments on Ofgem’s Statutory Consultation on improving 
consumer protection in the green and renewable tariffs market and the proposed 
insertion of SLC 21D. 
 
We are grateful to Ofgem for adopting our suggested drafting amendments, as set out 
in our response to Ofgem’s Final Proposals consultation document, in the final statutory 
consultation.  
 
We are in agreement with Ofgem’s legal drafting of licence condition SLC 21D and the 
accompanying guidance.  However, we have spotted a small number of minor 
typographical errors, which I have set out in Annex 1. 
 
If you wish to discuss our response further, please do not hesitate to contact me, or 
Gareth Williams on 0141 568 3930. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rupert Steele 
Director of Regulation 
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Annex 1 
 
Proposal to modify the electricity supply licence Standard Licence Conditions (SLCs) 

by inserting a new condition, SLC 21D 
 
 
Licence drafting 
 

• SLC21.D.2 – the bullet points are labelled c) and d).  We think this should be a) and 
b). 

 
• SLC21.D.8 - the bullet points are labelled d), e) and f).  We think this should be a), b) 

and c). 
 
 
Additional Guidance on transparency 
 
Tier 3 Information reads:  
 

2.5 The third tier of information must be available from a publicly accessible resource 
(eg the supplier's website) or in printed materials. This is to provide general 
contextual information regarding renewable supply and the electricity market. As 
such it the information should include:  

 
We believe that the “it” in the final line should be removed, so that the text reads: 
 

2.5 The third tier of information must be available from a publicly accessible resource 
(eg the supplier's website) or in printed materials. This is to provide general 
contextual information regarding renewable supply and the electricity market. As 
such it the information should include:  
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